
 First Covenant Treehouse 
Preschool & TK 

4000 Redwood Road  Oakland, California 94619 
Telephone: (510) 531-0320  Fax: (510) 842-0531 

www.treehousepreschool.org  
 
 
 
Date: February 1, 2021 
To:  Treehouse Parents 
From:  Jan E. Nienu, Director 
Re: Upcoming Events 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
Now that classes are in session again after the holiday season, I would like to mention 
some events that are on the Treehouse calendar for February. 
 
Valentine’s Day Parties – Friday, February 12  
We will celebrate Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 12. 
 
Children are welcome to bring Valentine cards for their classmates.  Please DO NOT 
address them to your child’s classmates (leave the To: ______ blank).   
 
Please DO write, or have your child write, who the card is FROM.  This will make 
distributing the cards much easier. 
 
President’s Day Holiday – No School Monday, February 15 
 
Tax Time 
Our tax identification number is 94-1251135. 
 
Coats and Sweaters 
It is very important that you label your child’s coat or sweater with first name and last initial 
to avoid confusion.  Treehouse is not responsible for lost or forgotten items.  
 
Please collect your child’s coat or sweater from school every day.  If you happen to take a 
coat or sweater by mistake, please return it promptly to the school.    
 
Enrollment for the Fall  
Thank you for referring your wonderful friends to Treehouse.  We are completely full in the 
Preschool, Pre-K and TK Classes.  We have a few openings in the Little Angels Class.  We 
are hopeful that the COVID situation will improve and we will be able to enroll more 
children.  Thank you for telling your friends and neighbors about Treehouse Preschool. 
 
 



Summer Application 
Applications are available in the office.  Please be advised that your child will remain in 
his/her respective class through the Summer Session.  Your child will be promoted to the 
next class in the month of September. 
 
Happy News 
I am excited to share with you that our students are getting along well, having lots of fun, 
learning new things each day and getting ready for the next big boys and girls class in the 
fall.  It is a privilege to have them here at Treehouse.  They make us laugh, they keep us on 
our toes, they make us run and they bless us in so many ways.  Thank you for supporting 
us as we work together. 
 
Annual Nagaland Fundraiser 
During this month of showing love, we are having our annual Fundraiser to support the 
orphanage in Nagaland. We will share with the children about the joy of giving and caring 
for the poor as Christ taught us to do.  A jar will be in each classroom for the children to 
participate.  The funds will go towards the children’s education. 
 
4:00 PM Pick-Up 
Please be advised that children should be picked up on time according to your contracted 
schedule.  You will be charged a drop in fee of $10 per hour even if you are late beyond 5 
minutes. You are required to sign out recording the exit time accurately on your sign out 
sheet.   
  
 
As always, please call or email me with any concerns.  My email is 
jan@treehousepreschool.org 
 
 
 

 
 


